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I am writing to express my concern about this scheme. I understand that National Highways has failed to make
any changes to the proposed scheme, despite the World Heritage Committee’s threat to remove World Heritage
status from the site if it goes ahead; and despite the Secretary of State’s statement that the scheme’s impact

would be “significantly adverse”.

I know I am not alone in calling for further exploration of alternatives to this damaging scheme.

Yours
Sue Fasquelle





